
April 20, 2009 

Randy Ericltson 
Regional States Agreements Officer 
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Coinmission 
Region IV 
61 1 Ryan Plaza, Suite 400 
Arlington, TX 760 1 1-4005 

Dear Mr. Ericltson: 

The Illinois Emergency Management Agency, Division of Nuclear Safety (the Agency), 
has completed our reply to the Integrated Materials Perfoiinance Evaluation Program (IMPEP) 
Questionnaire for our May 11-15,2009 review (attached). Please be aware that one of the 
attachments contains security-related sensitive information for official use only and has 
been marked accordin&. We provided you an electronic copy and are following it with this 
hard copy. We have arranged for a conference room to use for file reviews, interviews and team 
meetings. We have also arranged for a closeout meeting with our management at 9:OO a.m. on 
May 15,2009. 

The Agency strives to exceed the requireinelits of our agreeinent with NRC and to meet 
our commitment to the licensees and citizens of Illinois. We look forward to this opportunity to 
substantiate our efforts. The Agency appreciates the efforts you have put forth to visit us and 
evaluate our program. 

If we may be of any further assistance or if you need details regarding lodging or 
restaurant recommendations, please feel free to contact me at (217) 785-9928. We will be happy 
to assist you with these items. 

Sincerely, 

Gibb Vinson, Head 
Radioactive Materials Section 
Illinois Emergency Management Agency 
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